
DEPARTMENT OF CITY CLERK 

A 
333 WEST OCEAN BOULEVARD 0 LONG BEACH, CALIFORNIA 90802 e (562) 570-6101 e FAX (562) 570-6789 

October 17, 201 2 

Mr. Vincent Cravens 
District Administrator 
Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control 
3950 Paramount Boulevard, Suite No. 250 
Lakewood, California 9071 2 

Re: Application of Taco Beach, Incorporated, dba Taco Beach Cantina, for a person- 
to-person and premise-to-premise transfer of an Alcoholic Beverage Control 
License at 2099 North Bellflower Boulevard 

Dear Mr. Cravens: 

At its Tuesday, October 9, 201 0 meeting the Long Beach City Council voted to file a 
protest with the Department of Alcoholic Beverage Control concerning the subject 
application. Enclosed is a copy of the protest letter, which indicated that the City 
Council also approved withdrawing the protest if no appeal was filed concerning the 
required Conditional Use Permit by 4:30 p.m. on Monday, October 15, 2012. 

Please be advised that the Long Beach City Council, by this letter, is officially 
withdrawing its protest for the subject application for Taco Beach, Incorporated, dba 
Taco Beach Cantina. 

If you have any questions, please give us a call at (562) 570-6438. Thank you for 
your consideration of this matter. 

Respectfully submitted, 

CITY CLERK 

Prepared by: 

Attachment 

Cc: Councilmember Patrick O'Donnell, Fourth District 
City Prosecutor 

ent (2) Chief & Vice 












